
I met a dragon face to face
the year when I was ten,
I took a trip to outer space,
I braved a pirate’s den,
I wrestled with a wicked troll,
And fought a great white shark,
I trailed a rabbit down a hole,
I hunted for a snark.

To celebrate the launch of St Nicholas CE School’s new library
we would like to invite you for tea and cakes   

in the school hall at 2pm on Thursday 4th July.

I stowed aboard a submarine,
I opened magic doors,
I traveled in a time machine,
And searched for dinosaurs.
I climbed atop a giant’s head,
I found a pot of gold,
I did all this in books I read
When I was ten years old.

I Met a Dragon Face to Face
By Jack Prelutsky

Yes please !  I would like to come to the Library Launch on 4th July.

Name ………………………………………………………………………   Number of guests  ………. 

I would like to sponsor reading at St Nicholas CE School.
Amount enclosed  ………………………………………………………………………………………………..
(Cheques payable to ‘St Nicholas C.E. Primary School’)

Name for Sponsors’ Board …...………………………………………..………………………………..

Our latest research report surveyed 45,523 children about their school libraries.  We found 
that nearly 1 in 3 children don’t use their school library, but those that do see benefits to their 
literacy and their mental wellbeing.  Children who use the school library are more likely to 
enjoy reading and writing, read and write daily, see themselves as better readers and writers, 
and have higher mental wellbeing.

National Literacy Trust research report 2018: School Libraries.

At St Nicholas CE Primary School we continually strive to ensure our 
children have access to a wide range of reading material and endeavour 
to provide the very best in children’s literature.  In recent years due to 
budget restraints our school library has been a sadly underused resource.  
It is our aim to revamp our library and put it back into the heart of our 
school and we would like to ask for your help!  Would you like to sponsor 
reading at our school either as an individual or a company?  If so, please 
complete the form below and return it to school.  We will create a 
sponsors’ board in the library to show appreciation of everyone who has 
helped our children become dedicated readers.  You will also be invited to 
the grand opening of our newly revamped library.
      ……………………………………………………………………………………….
       


